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CELEBRATING 100 YEARS OF BUILDING THE INLAND NORTHWEST 

 
SPOKANE, Wash. — The Inland Northwest’s leading construction association, The Inland 
Northwest AGC, is proud to celebrate its 100th year of operation. To commemorate this 
milestone, the organization held its annual Convention and Gala at the Davenport Grand Hotel 
on February 4, 2022. Please see the attached article for additional information and for 
reproduction in whole or in part as desired.  
 
The Inland Northwest AGC commemorated the chapter’s centennial with the BUILD Northwest 
Awards, recognizing exceptional individuals and companies who have put their stamp on the 
region, its communities, and the construction industry as a whole.   
 
Executive Director Cheryl Stewart said, “In the past 100 years, Inland Northwest AGC members 
have made their mark in all areas of commercial construction, impacting how thousands of 
people in our communities go about their daily lives. It’s extremely gratifying to be surrounded 
by so many who have played such a significant role in the success and continuation of our 
chapter.”  
 
“The Inland Northwest AGC is an important partner in the greater Spokane community, and we 
have endured for a century because of the dedication and support of our members,” said Chapter 
President Chris Myers. 
 
Among the many events taking place at the Centennial Convention, members and guests were 
invited to view displays showcasing the chapter’s history, hear from industry thought leaders 
speaking on the future of the construction industry, and attend a 1920s-themed reception 
complete with swing band.  
 
Complete details of the Inland Northwest’s 100-year history can be found at 
www.nwagc100.org, along with a centennial timeline featuring the history of the chapter and its 
members.  
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About the Inland Northwest AGC 
The Associated General Contractors has brought together qualified construction contractors and 
industry-related companies dedicated to skill, integrity and responsibility since 1920. The 
Association provides broad influence and a full range of services satisfying the needs of its 
members, partners and the industry. The Inland Northwest AGC is a state chapter of the national 
association, Associated General Contractors of America. For more information, visit 
https://www.nwagc.org. 
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